
Housing Transitions 
Research 

A study on the lived experiences of 
housing transitions in Canada 

The research 
This study aims to better understand the lived experiences of 
transitions within the 'housing continuum'. To do this, we will conduct 
interviews with housing cooperative residents in British Columbia. We 
are looking to speak with residents who have transitioned into or out 
of a housing cooperative recently (i.e. in the past five years).

The interviews 
Interviews can be conducted in English or French. Each interview will be 
approximately one hour long. All interviews will be strictly confidential 
and data will be anonymized. 

Our team 
This study is being conducted by David Wachsmuth and the Urban 
Politics and Governance (UPGo) research group at McGill University in 
partnership with the Canada Mortgage and Housing Corporation. 
Findings from this research will be released in a public report in 2024. 

For more information, or if you are interested in
participating, please contact the project coodinator: 

Bridget Buglioni
bridget.buglioni@mail.mcgill.ca


